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Comments: I would like to comment on the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison Forest Plan Revision

#51806.  Responsible motorized recreation is a way to enjoy our National Forests and Lands.  Please do not

close these lands to those of us who enjoy motorized recreation.  I have had the opportunity to enjoy this area for

many years on my motorcycle riding both single track and two track forest roads.  I always pick up trash and

"Stay on the Trails".  When volunteers are needed to do trail maintenance, I always volunteer. Sharing these

lands with my Grandchildren while riding responsibly is important to our family. Thank you for taking my

comments.


